
Dinwiddie County Public Schools

Transportation Department

Knowing Your Child’s
“Blue Number”

This year, the Transportation department implemented a new route number system
at the secondary level. Your student’s bus now has a route number. This number
was put in place to lessen the confusion for you and your student. The “blue
number” is the route number for your child’s bus. This blue number will remain the
same no matter which bus is actually running the route on a given day. For
example, your child may be picked up by bus 100 in the morning and dropped off by
bus 101 in the afternoon. However, both buses will have the same blue number in
the morning and afternoon. The blue number will be your child’s daily route
number. Any questions, please contact your child’s school or transportation at
(804) 469-4680.


